

Diagnostic and Interventional Imaging

December 2, 2022

Dear All Research PI,

Effective January 2, 2023, The MRI center will be instituting a setup of \$100 that will be rolled in the current MRI charge. The current MRI charge will not change. If there happens to be scheduled MRI exams that are "no show" or "cancelled" and the MRI scan is not cancelled within a timely matter of 24 hours prior to the scheduled exam. These cases will incur the set-up fee of \$100.00. Please feel free to substitute another patient in the scheduled time slot in order to not incur the above noted fee.

Sincerely,

Michael A. Jacobs, PhD; DABR

Professor

Vice Chair of Research

Chief of the Basic Science Research

Vipulkumar S. Patel

Manager, 3T MRI Center